
Feb. 14th 2017

LS Field/Sports Day                        
Fun on Friday 

Lower School Sports Day is this Friday! 
Please don't forget to pack your sunscreen, a 
water bottle, a hat, and running shoes. 
Students in PK2-Gr.4 are asked to wear 
comfortable shorts for playing sports and a 
shirt that matches their team colour (red, 
blue, green, or yellow). Students should go 
right to their class on Friday morning, so the 
activities can begin as soon as possible! 
Looking forward to a great day of team 
building and fun!

Ms. Krista

Hannah Hartman LS Principal Hannah.Hartman@tcis.ac.th

Tuesday -Feb. 14th 
Valentine’s Day 

Friday -Feb. 17th 
Lower School Field Day 
Talent show tryout forms 

due 

Wednesday Feb. 22nd 
Korean Day, Teacher 
appreciation day,  HS 

Carnival 

Thursday -Feb. 23rd 
Thai Knowledge Bowl 

Friday -Feb. 24th 
Half day for students - 

Teacher PD in the 
afternoon 

Tuesday - Feb. 28th 
LS ESLR Assembly (360) 
Collaborative Workers 
First grade performs 

Thursday - March 2nd 
Dr. Seuss’s Birthday 

Wear silly sox and crazy 
hats to school *Special 

activities in the library to 
celebrate
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Upcoming  Events!
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Feb. 14th 2017

Love  is in 
the air 

Happy 
Valentine’s 

Day & 
Kindness 

month 
continues 

Watch a video here —— 

https://goo.gl/Oscq7H

Hannah Hartman LS Principal Hannah.Hartman@tcis.ac.th

We do NOT have 
supervision for 

students before 7am 
or after 4pm unless 

they are in an 
organized school 

activity.  Please plan 
accordingly.

Reminders
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Feb. 14th 2017

Dear Lower School Parents,

I wanted to share with you all that have started an 
extended absence. I have traveled to the United States 
where I am finalizing an adoption and becoming a mother. 
I will be staying in the states to finalize things legally and 
getting her a passport before I return to Thailand. I 
apologize for the timing however it was out of my control. 
While I am away Mr. Tom our curriculum coordinator will 
be assisting with things f0r the lower school and will be 
available in the lower school office should you need him. 
He and I will remain in close contact during my absence. If 
you need anything or if you have any concerns please do 
not hesitate to email me at Hannah.hartman@tcis.ac.th or 
stop by the office to talk to Ms. Natt or Mr. Tom. We have 
a lot to look forward to in the lower school in the coming 
weeks so please check the newsletters which will be 
coming out every other week while I am away. I appreciate 
your understanding and support during this life changing 
time. I have nothing but confidence in our leadership, the 
teachers, and students to continue with amazing learning 
while I am away.  Thank you for your understanding and 
support.

All the best,

Ms. Hannah

Hannah Hartman LS Principal Hannah.Hartman@tcis.ac.th
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